
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Board of County Commissioners 

08.30.19 

 

 

Reminder: Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners First Budget 

Meeting 

Shalimar – The Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners Would like to remind 
the public that the first fiscal year 2020 budget meeting will take place in the 
Crestview Courthouse Chambers at 6:00 PM.   
 
The public is encouraged to attend.  
 
The second and final meeting will take place on September 17th in the Okaloosa 
County Administration Building located at 1250 Eglin Parkway, Shalimar, Florida 32579 

at 6:00 PM.  

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT CHRISTOPHER SAUL 585-7059 OR AT 
CSAUL@MYOKALOOSA.COM 
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